
SMC GOLDEN NEWS
Chairman’s MessageChairman’s Message

Greetings from St Mary’s Golden Circle. I am
pleased to provide a summary of the activities of the
Golden Circle for this year. Our regular home visits

have hopefully benefitted our Seniors who are
housebound and unable to make it to church. We ,
on average make at least one monthly visit to two
homes. Our plan for next year is to continue these
visits to help our seniors. During our visits we sing

some popular hymns and have a quiet prayer session.
Our monthly sales have been very well supported by

Cathedral service attendees and we want to thank
them for their support. The funds raised are for

projects that we undertake for our programmes and
activities to foster fellowship amongst the seniors of
the Cathedral  Of specific worthy of mention is our

Special Project for the Renovation of the St Martin’s
Refugee School in Kota Baru. We managed to raise
funds through the generosity of Cathedral members
and the project is now well advanced to completion.
A very special thank you to the generous donors. 

The Golden Circle Committee want to thank all the
members of the Cathedral for their support to the

Golden Circle activities and we continue to
encourage members from the various congregations

to participate in our future planned activities.



HOME VISITSHOME VISITS
Regular home visit to our Senior members. We endeavor to bring joy to our dear friends by having

fellowship through singing, hearing the Word and sharing a meal together



OTHER
 SMC GOLDEN CIRCLE ACTIVITIES IN 

2024



KOTA BARU REFUGEE SCHOOL
PROJECT

The SMC Golden Circle Committee embarked on a Fund-Raising effort to partly restore the St, Martin's Church
KB Refugee School In July 2023 and are happy that by God's amazing grace and the support of generous friends, we

have fulfilled our target

BEFOREBEFORE

AFTERAFTER

HANDING OVERHANDING OVER



Our golden circle activities are as follows;Our golden circle activities are as follows;  
Monthly breakfast sale


Home visits


Chair exercise


Senior growth group Bible Study


Day trips


Diocesan and Archdeaconry Events

Are you interested to join in the fun and excitement? Please call Mrs Thilly Abraham at
017-8166165 or Call the Cathedral Office @ 03-26928672

We take this opportunityWe take this opportunity
to say a Bigto say a Big  

THANK YOUTHANK YOUTHANK YOU

 To all our faithful and supportive St. Marians for your
support an generosity. We truly appreciate it. May God

continue to bless you Always.


